
From: Sheri Cohen <Sheri.Cohen@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 5:46 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Ethics--Zoom Class  
 

Hi Steve. 
I am emailing to inform you that I completed the Interrogting Whiteness 2.0 class with Shannon 
Sullivan today (2/22/2021). This class consisted of eight sessions (every other week) conducted 
over Zoom. Shannon offered me, and other class members, the opportunity to participate in 
this discussion class without a fee. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thanks. 
Sheri 
 

Sheri Cohen, MPH 

Chicago Department of Public Health 
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